
GREENSTONE MINISTRY

A CALL TO PRAY

Dear Friends of GreenStone Ministry, 
  

The GreenStone Ministry Prayer Group meets by phone every Tuesday morning to pray as the Lord 
leads. We thank them and we thank you for your faithful support and encouragement over the years 
and for continuing to pray for God’s favor, guidance and provision. 

We are the Body of Christ serving the Risen Christ in whatever place God has called us to. A small 
group from GreenStone Ministry and a Worship Team from Scottsdale Pres will help to lead worship 
at the Mountain View and Scottsdale Presbyterian live-streaming worship on Sunday, Sept 6.  Please 
pray that the Lord will be glorified.  If you wish to watch the service go to https://mtviewpres.org and 
select “Click Here for Live Worship” at 8:45AM.  The group will sing Psalm 133:1 “Behold, how good 
and pleasant it is when children of God worship as one.”  This was a familiar song in the beginning 
days of Immanuel AMEN worship, as early as 2003.  It is the sermon theme for this worship service, 
a very timely focus for our nation and the nations of the world. 

Our Ethiopian brothers and sisters in Christ report continuing unrest, chaos and violence in a nation-
wide complex situation.  Please pray for peaceful and lasting resolutions. 

The ONESIMUS Print and Book Shop that will be located in Addis Ababa remains a future long-term 
goal for GreenStone Ministry.  Please continue to pray. 

Short-term Bible Distribution is on hold due to the virus and civil unrest but we continue to pray for 
the next Bible Distribution Trip. 

September 2020

  “Rejoice with those who rejoice; mourn with those who mourn.  Live in harmony with one another.” Romans 12:15
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